
 
 

 

 

Friday 15th September 2017. 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Year 5 Southampton Art Gallery Thursday 12th October 2017. 

This term we would like to take Year 5 to Southampton Art Gallery on Thursday 

12th October. This visit will support our art work across the year on drawing (with 

perspective) and still life. It will also be an amazing way to start our topic on ‘The 

Ancient Greeks’, as there is a whole room devoted to a sequence of paintings 

retelling the story of Perseus and Medusa! 

As part of the visit, we will have a guided tour with one of the Art Gallery staff and a 

one hour workshop to make wire sculptures of Medusa’s head. There will also be an 

opportunity for the children to select an area to revisit with their group to do an 

activity trail. 

We will be leaving school at 9:00a.m. by coach and will be back by the end of the 

school day at 3:30p.m.  All the children will need to bring a small rucksack or bag 

with a picnic (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles, preferably disposable wrappers rather 

than a lunchbox). If your child is entitled to a free school meal a packed lunch will be 

provided.   

If your child does get travel sick, please give them any medication before we leave. 

Any other medication or inhalers should be given to the teacher. The children will not 

need any spending money for this trip.  

Please note that we may not be back in time for pick up from the Ashley Infant 

School. 

In order to run this trip, we will need a voluntary contribution of £13.50. Payment can 

be made via your child’s online account www.scopay.com no later than the 28th 

September. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Year 5 Team  

http://www.scopay.com/

